
JOB POSITION 

November 2023 

 

The metallurgy laboratory of the Gómez Pardo Foundation is offering a job position for an 
engineer to work in topics related with Circular Economy, recycling, mineral processing and 
construction materials. 

Title Engineer 
Contract Full time 
Location Getafe, Spain 
Incorporation date January 2024 
Tasks The engineer will work mainly on European research and innovation 

funded projects with foreign partners. For the execution of these 
projects it will be necessary: 

 Develop state of the art, analyze the market trends and 
perform feasibility studies to evaluate different technologies. 

 Develop technical reports and descriptive memorandums. 
 Coordinate the lab activities with the rest of the partners. 
 Contribute to the LCA/LCC analysis 
 Communicate and disseminate the results of the project in 

technical and scientific forums, as well as in papers. 
 Develop proposals for funding opportunities. 

Requirements Minimum studies: Degree in mining, geological, materials or chemical 
engineering. Other related qualifications are equally valid. 
Essential high level of English. 
No previous experience required. 
Valuable experience in: 

 general analytical laboratory procedures 
 reporting EU funded projects 
 participation in feasibility studies and basic engineering 

studies 
Students pending only on the project to finish the Degree are eligible. 

What we offer? Possibility of working on innovative topics with actual impact. 
Continuous learning in different topics. 
Possibility of developing a PhD (or a master's thesis) in according to 
the preferences of the worker and the capacities and needs of the lab. 
Attractive calendar including holiday’s period in summer, Christmas, 
Easter as well as national and local holidays in Madrid. 

Application process Applications should be sent to Santiago Rosado 
(santiago.rosado@fgomezpardo.es).  
All applications must include a cover letter of introduction and 
interest and the candidate's resume both in English. 
Once applications are received, the laboratory staff with the 
administration department will inform the next steps in the 
application process, which is expected by the end of the year. 

 


